
 

 

 

 
Colleagues, 
 
On behalf of the Las Vegas Chapter of FEI, we very much appreciate your interest and commitment to the 
2020 CFO of the Year Event.  Your involvement and dedication to this annual event has helped make this 
event one of the top business events in Southern Nevada. 
 
We are all aware that the World Health Organization has classified the COVID-19 outbreak as a world 
pandemic.  Additionally, Governor Sisolak has issued comprehensive guidance as to the actions Nevada 
residents and business should take and contain the spread of COVID-19.  Consequently, the Las Vegas FEI 
Board of Directors has made the decision to cancel the 2020 CFO of the Year event.   
 
The decision to cancel this year’s event was not made lightly.  It was determined that not only is it in the 
best interest of the event’s stakeholders and their health, but FEI strongly felt that it could not provide 
the proper value and recognition to the event’s honorees and sponsors. 
 
FEI is committed to recognizing financial executives who exhibit strong leadership.  The current pandemic, 
and the related financial fallout will certainly call for many financial executives to rise to the occasion for 
their respective organizations.  We will keep our focus on supporting financial executives and look forward 
to recognizing these outstanding leaders in our community at the 2021 event. 
 
We hope that you and your family and team members remain safe and healthy during this time.  We look 
forward to your participation in the 2021 CFO of the Year Event. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 

 
 
Paul Katauskas, CPA         Gary A. Vecchiarelli, CPA 
Chapter President          Director & Event Chairman 


